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Affordable Housing Trust 
 

September 22, 2022, 4:00 p.m. 
 
To participate in this meeting hosted on the Zoom video meeting 
platform, please register using this link in advance of the 
meeting. 
 

 Webinar Registration - Zoom 

 

AGENDA 
 

• Review of Meeting Minutes 
 

• Update from the Community Development Department 
 

• Affordable Homeownership Program Changes: update on the process 
to review the City’s affordable homeownership program policies and 
consider changes including a review of results of a recent survey of 
owners of affordable homes 

 

• 35 Harvey Street: On behalf of Cascap Realty, Inc., Homeowner’s 
Rehab, Inc., through its subsidiary Cambridge Community Housing, 
Inc., is requesting an increase of up to $421,773 to the $2,917,664 
the Trust has committed to assist with converting this 16-unit SRO 
with shared facilities to 12 affordable self-contained apartments  

 

• Adjournment 
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